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Welcome to Friday’s update.  It’s been a challenging week to say the least but 

we have all persevered.   

Day 4 for Child Nutrition—our CN ladies and volunteers continue to work hard 

to provide meals to our students.  Kudos to everyone!!  I understand some 

workers even wore costumes today—that must have been lots of fun.  955 

breakfast and 955 lunch meals were served today, bringing our weekly total 

to—drumroll please—4,786 meals served—is that not amazing?  We have such 

great people who genuinely care about helping one another.  Remember—full 

bus delivery will be operational next week.   You will receive more information 

later on bus delivery. 

Attention students in grades K-6:   Our local McDonald’s is providing a free of 

charge meal to every K-6 student who is accompanied by a parent or guardian 

from 4:00 pm-7:00 pm every day of the week until the end of March.  The 

student meal will include the student’s choice of a 4 pc Nugget, plain hamburger 

or plain cheeseburger and a small French fry.  A big shout out to Don and Mary 

Anne Moore—they are always so very supportive of our communities.   

Parents and students—the weather is supposed to be warm this weekend, so 

hopefully you can enjoy some fun outdoor activities together.   

Ok—time for more fun facts.  Students—Did you know that a hippopotamus can 

run faster than a man, that it is physically impossible for pigs to look up into the 

sky and that a crocodile cannot stick its tongue out?  Neither did I!  Have a great 

weekend—I’ll be back in touch soon!!! 

 


